
 

 

25th June 2021 

 

Final Dates for Reading Books 

 

Dear families,  

 

As we approach the end of the summer term, school need to conduct an audit of our reading books. In order to 
do this, we are asking for all school reading books to be returned on the following dates: 

 

Years 1 to 4: Monday 5th July  

Reception: Monday 12th July  

 

Please hunt under beds, on bookcases and in piles around the house to locate any school books. 

 

To continue with reading at home, we have uploaded the letters sharing the username and passwords for our 
online reading subscription for you all to access. We would also promote reading family books, a visit to the 
library, and of course bedtime stories. 

 

Yours sincerely. 

 

 

Rebecca Turner 

Headteacher 


